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My name is _______.  I go to Falla Hill 

Primary school. 

 

It’s been quite a long time since I was 

last in school because of the 

Coronavirus. The Government decided 

to close schools to keep everybody 

safe. Now it is safe for me to go back 

to school but some things will be 

different. 

 

 

 



I was in Primary 2 but after the 

summer holidays I will be in Primary 3.  

I will be staying in the same classroom. 

 

This is the entrance to my classroom. My 

teacher will post a picture of the inside the 

room before I start P3 in August. 

 

 

 

 

This is where I will eat my lunch. I will 

have lunch with other people in my 

class.  



 

 

 

 

 

This is my P2 teacher Miss Graham. She 

is very nice. 

I am very lucky I get to have Miss 

Graham again in P3! She will teach me 

lots of new things. I may still work with 

different teachers sometimes. 

 

     



 

         

        

 

I will have the same cloakroom as I did in P2. 

 

 

 

This is where I will keep my shoes.  

 

 

 

 

I will use the same toilets as I did in P2. 

 

 



 

I’m in the same playground as I was in 

P2 too. 

 

 

I will line up in the in the mornings, break 

times and lunchtimes here. 



There are lots of adults in the school who help 

to look after me. 

 

This is Mr McCusker. 

He is the Head Teacher. 

He is in charge of the school. 

   
This is Mrs Gunning.  

She is the Principal 

Teacher. She helps Mr 

McCusker run the 

school. She is in school 

on Wednesdays, 

Thursdays and Fridays. 

This is Miss Lynch.  

She is the Acting 

Principal Teacher. She 

helps Mr McCusker run 

the school and is 

teaching P6 this year.  

This is Mrs Wells.  

She is our Support for 

Learning Teacher. I 

might work with her 

sometimes. She is also 

teaching Miss Gorman’s 

class some days this 

year. 

   
This is Miss Gorman.  

She is new to the school 

and is one of our P1 

teachers this year. 

This is Mrs Howley. 

She is one of our P1 

teachers this year. 

This is Mrs Gorman.  

She teaches P2 on 

Mondays, Tuesdays and 

some Fridays this year. 



   
This is Ms Rainey.  

She teaches P2 on 

Wednesdays, Thursdays 

and some Fridays this 

year. 

This is Miss Graham. 

She teaches P3 this 

year. 

This is Ms Denovan.  

She teaches P4 this 

year. 

   
This is Mrs Thomson. 

She teaches P5 this 

year. 

This is Mrs Hunter.  

She teaches P7 this 

year. 

This is Mrs Doohan.  

She is our Nurture 

Teacher. She will work 

with all of the classes 

this year and will take 

some groups too. 

 
This is Ms Douthart. 

She is the secretary. 

I go to her if I am late or if I have a message to go to the 

office. 



We are very lucky to have lots of Pupil Support 

Workers at Falla Hill. They might work with me 

sometimes. 

 
 

 
This is Mrs Walker. This is Mrs Webster. This is Mrs Currie. 

   
This is Miss Flynn. This is Mrs Grimley. This is Mrs Kelly. 

 

You might feel nervous or excited about coming back to school. We feel that 

way too. We are nervous about what will be different. That is only natural. But 

more so, we are excited to see you all again. We have missed you! 


